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Murphy, Erin L.

From: corphelp

Sent: Friday, July 31, 2009 9:48 AM

To: 'Scott A. Andresen’

Cc: CorpAddressChange

Subject: RE: AZFUK, INC, (Document No. PO9000026121) Wrong Officer Addresses Listed Online

The attached email has been forwarded to the proper section for update.

Rob
internet Access

Please take a few minutes to provide feedback on the quality of service you received from our staff. The Florida Department of
State values your feedback as a custerner. Kurt Browning, Floridas Secretary of State, is committed to continuously assessing and
improving the level and quality of services provided te you. Simply click on the link to the "DOS Customer Satisfaction Survey.”
Thank you in advance for your participation. DOS_Customer_Sat|sfaction Survey

From: Scott A. Andresen [mailto:scott@andresenlawfirm.com]

Sent: Friday, July 31, 2009 9:42 AM

To: corphelp ' :

Subject: AZFUK, INC. (Document No. P09000026121) Wrong Officer Addresses Listed Online
Importance: High

To Whom it May Concern-

A review of AZFUK INC’s online information revealed that the addresses of the two current officers of
the corporation are incorrect. Specifically, the addresses for GEORGE A. ZAYAS and JESUS VEGA

are presently listed as 12219 SW 129™ Court, Miami, Florida 33186—and this is the address of two
former officers that were removed from the corporation per an Articles of Amendment document
recorded by your office on July 13, 2009.

The correct address for GEORGE A. ZAYAS, as was listed on the July 13th Amendment, is: 4210 SwW
115t Avenue, Miami, FL 33165.

The correct address for JESUS VEGA, as was listed on the July 13th Amendment, is: 1452 W. Horizon
Parkway, #244, Henderson, NV 89012,

Please update your records to reflect this corrected information, and send confirmation of same to me at
this email address or to the Andresen & Associates, P.C. address below.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.
Sincerely,
Scott A. Andresen

Scott A. Andresen
Andresen & Associates, P.C.
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